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UNITED STATES 

0 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION V 

1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD 
SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA 

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596 

Docket No. 50-206 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Dr. L. T. Papay 
Vice President, Advance Engineering 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated September 8, 1980 informing us of the steps 
you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention in 
Appendix B, Notice of Violation, to our letter dated August 15, 1980. Your 
corrective actions will be verified during our next inspection.  

With respect to Appendix A, "Significant Appraisal Findings," to our letter 
of August 15, 1980, this will confirm the response extension to September 30, 
1980, which was discussed in our letter to you dated September 5, 1980.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

R. H. Engelken 
Director 

cc: R. Dietch, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering and Operations, SCE 

J. M. Curran, SCE 
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